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In response to Staff Data Request 57, the Company responded with, “where the
Commission approved several PacifiCorp rate proposals, that are similarly reflected in
the CEIP Biennial Update.”

(a) Does the Company believe that the Commission approval of rate proposals is an
approval of the reduction of interim targets?

(b) Does the Company believe that approval of rate proposals excuse it from not
procuring renewable and non-emitting energy to meet the needs of the Company’s
obligations for CETA?

Response to WUTC Data Request 61

(a) PacifiCorp believes that positions taken by the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission (WUTC) and WUTC staff should be consistent across
proceedings and that interim targets should be updated to include current information
in accordance with prudent utility planning and operations.

(b) PacifiCorp does not understand the premise of the question. PacifiCorp’s Clean
Energy Implementation Plan (CEIP) Biennial Update continues to show compliance
with Washington’s Clean Energy Transformation Act (CETA) by 2030. At issue in
the proceeding are interim targets under the Company’s first CEIP.

PREPARER: Matt McVee

SPONSOR: Matt McVee

Despite PacifiCorp's diligent efforts, certain information protected from disclosure by the attorney-client privilege or other applicable privileges
or law may have been included in its responses to these data requests. PacifiCorp did not intend to waive any applicable privileges or rights by
the inadvertent disclosure of protected information, and PacifiCorp reserves its right to request the return or destruction of any privileged or
protected materials that may have been inadvertently disclosed. Please inform PacifiCorp immediately if you become aware of any inadvertently
disclosed information.





